

Part 5. Read. Circle the correct answer A, B or C.

Welcome all of you to the Green School in Bali, Indonesia. It's a cool school. It's very different from other schools out there. A classroom at the Green School hasn't got windows. The classrooms are open, and students can see the plants and trees outside. "When it rains, our students can look out the window and see the rain, but they can also hear the rain and smell the rain," says Mr. John Hardy, Green School principal.



From Monday to Friday, there are lessons in English, maths, ICT, music, art, reading and PE. There's homework, too. At the Green School, every class has got a garden. There are garden lessons on Wednesday and Thursday. There are flowers, vegetables, and fruit in the garden. Students can go into the garden to pick flowers or fresh fruits like grapes or cherries from the trees. There's a farm, too. Students give food and water to the animals on the farm.

1. Which is TRUE about the Green School?

- A. Teachers let students play in the rain.
- B. There is no window in classrooms.
- C. Students learn about plants and trees.

2. What DON'T student learn at the Green School?

- A. maths
- B. reading
- C. drama

3. When do students have garden lessons?

- A. on Tuesday
- B. on Thursday
- C. on Friday

4. What can students do in the Green School?

- A. pick fresh fruit
- B. draw farm animals
- C. grow flowers

5. What is the reading text about?

- A. Who should work at the Green School
- B. What's special about the Green School
- C. How the Green School works



It's a sunny day. "Please can we go to the swimming pool, Mom?" says Ben. "I'm sorry. I'm going to the store now," says Mom.



"I have an idea! Let's go to the beach! We can swim there," says Grandpa. "Great! I love the beach," says Max. "Don't forget your caps and sun cream," says Clunk.



The children are sitting in the van. "Take us to the beach, Clunk!" says Grandpa. The children look at the houses and trees.



They jump out of the van. Rosie is happy. "I want to make a sandcastle," says Rosie. She takes a bucket from the van.



It's very windy at the beach today. Ben looks at the sea. He isn't happy. "We can't swim here," says Ben. "The waves are too big."



Then they go home. They meet Mom at the door with shopping bags. "We can go to the swimming pool now, Ben," she says. "No, thank you!" says Ben.

a) Ben asks Mom to go to the swimming pool.

☐

b) The children can't swim because of big waves.

☐

c) The children go back to their home.

☐

d) Clunk takes everyone to the beach.

☐

e) Rosie wants to make a sandcastle.

☐

f) Grandpa asks the children to go to the beach.

☐